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I believe this is wrong to my core.  Putting more regulations on law abiding citizens 

does not change anything at all, for the criminals who create problems with firearms. 

All agencies involved in the permitting plan that will be put into place have openly 

stated they do not have the resources to fulfill what is being asked, and won’t.  This is 

nothing more than a waste of state resources. 


